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•
President's Message

Thank you very much for electing me to lead the Midwest
Association of Golf Course Superintendents in 1985. Hope-
fully, I can take some of the programs that Roger Stewart started
and continue them as well as start some of my own. The new
board intends to put a disclosure statement on the back of the
new dues statement. This will allow us to keep up with our
membership as well as feed current information into the
computer.

I would hope that we can print a new directory in 1985. If
this occurs, the disclosure statement filled out properly would
help us out tremendously in getting proper and current infor-
mation in the directory.

As you may not know, the University of Illinois is breaking
away from the Midwest Clinic for 1985. Our education com-
mittee will have a large task facing them in finding a facility •
suitable for the Midwest Clinic. Hopefully, we will be able to
go back to Medinah Country Club, but those arrangements must
be made.

I begin my year as President with a very good financial situa-
tion. Our balance at years end (September 30) was $14,255.47.
We expect to end the calendar year with a balance of approx-
imately $9,000.00. I would like to end my tenure with a
minimum of $12,000.00 in our bank account. This can be ac-
complished through hard work on the part of the Board of
Directors.

I am looking forward to a great year and would ask that if
you are approached to serve on a committee, you accept the
challenge. What a better way to find out how your organiza-
tion functions than serve on a committee. Let's all work together
to make 1985 a banner year for the M.A.G.C.S.
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